
353 S Broadway St 

P.O. Box 155 

Stanley, Wisconsin 

54768-0155 
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www.stanleywisconsin.us 

 

Please note that upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals 
through appropriate aids and services.   

For additional information or to request this service, contact Nicole Pilgrim, Clerk/Treasurer, at 353 South 
Broadway St, Stanley, WI 54768 or by phone (715) 644-5758. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

(Notice is informational only – DO NOT PUBLISH) 

 

THERE WILL BE A MEETING OF THE CITY OF STANLEY’S JOINT REVIEW BOARD 

ON MONDAY, JUNE 26, 2023 AT 10:00 A.M.  

AT THE STANLEY CITY HALL CONFERENCE ROOM, 353 SOUTH BROADWAY ST, 

STANLEY, WISCONSIN AND VIA ZOOM.  

 

THE PURPOSE OF THE MEETING IS TO CONSIDER, MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS OR 

TAKE POSSIBLE ACTION ON THE FOLLOWING ITEMS: 

 

 

 

1. Call to Order 

 

2. Roll call (determination of quorum present representing the City of Stanley, Chippewa 

County, Stanley-Boyd School District, and Chippewa Valley Technical College) 

 

3. Review Annual Report for TID 3 

 

4. Adjournment, if no further business 

Nicole Pilgrim 
Clerk/Treasurer 
City of Stanley 

 
 
 
Joint Review Board: Jeff Koenig (Stanley-Boyd School District), Claire Lindstrom (CVTC 
Representative), Randy Scholz (Chippewa County Representative), Al Haas (City of Stanley 
Representative), Rick Denzine (Public Member) 
 
 


